
CANOE ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN IRELAND 
 
MINUTES of the Council meeting held on Mon 10 September 2007 at the CANI 
office. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Mike McClure  Stephen Craig   
Mary Doyle  Davy Boyle 
 
APOLOGIES 
Erica Chisholm Ashley Hunter  Stephen Miller 
Jim Seymour  Pete Boyle 
Oisin Hallissey Davy Maxwell 
 
MINUTES – MATTERS ARISING 
Due to work demands Pete Boyle has resigned from CANI Council.  Keith 
Fitzsimmons has been nominated as CANI’s rep on the BCU’s board of directors. 
 
RECREATIONAL MEMBERSHIP 
Ashley has suggested a membership for non-coaching members with a fee of about 
£15.  Discussion took place on what would be included in this membership – 
insurance, canoe focus, discounts from outdoor stores, reduced fees to paddlesport 
events etc.  This will be brought up at a later meeting.  There will be a paddlesport 
evening at Tiso’s  in Belfast on Mon 3rd October from 6-8pm. 
 
NEW STAR AWARDS 
It was decided that we would buy blanks of the new star awards from BCU and 
overprint them with the award.  
 
THE OFFICE 
Davy  Boyle will attend the seminar on Line Management on 25th September and 2nd 
October in the House of Sport. 
 
MODERNISATION 
The AHL audit was discussed and Davy outlined the duties which members of council 
could take on.  Mike will e-mail these tasks to council members.  Stephen will talk to 
Tracy Smith in Sport NI about accounting packages. 
 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
The next meeting will be held on Mon 1st October at 7pm in the office at Lagan 
Watersports, 11-13 Ravenhill Road, Belfast. 
 


